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2025 4-H CAMP DATES
Junior 4-H Camp - June 2 - 6

(grades 4, 5 & 6)

Junior High 4-H Camp - July 7 - 11
(grades 7 & 8)

Tennessee 4-H Website

We would like to share with you a great website 
giving you a lot of information about the 4-H Program 

in Tennessee!
On your computer, go to the website at 

4h.tennessee.edu. You can get printouts and learn 
about your favorite 4-H project, 4-H camp, Honor 

Club, and much more!  

4-H Clover Bowl

The 4-H Clover Bowl will be happening in the months of 
April and May! The contest has been very popular and 
also very competitive for the past 15 years. Your teachers 
will have a copy of the question sets in the month of 
December that you need to study. The questions are 
divided into sections of 4-H, Agriculture, LifeSkills, 
Science, Government, and Tennessee History and 
Geography. This year, youth will qualify for the county 
contest by taking a written quiz at the school in March. 
The top 8 individuals in each grade will advance to the 
county by the highest scores on the test. After the top 
scores, we will select the next highest 3 or 4 scores to 
serve as alternates. The county contest is set up like a 
scholar's bowl event, with each person having a buzzer to 
try to answer the questions correctly in the shortest 
amount of time. There will be 4 students on a team per 
grade level. You can begin studying the questions as 
soon as each class receives them. 
   Good luck!

Remember: You are only responsible for studying 
the questions for your grade level.

Greg Austin    Morgan Davis
Extension Director   Extension Agent 
gaustin@utk.edu   mocx46@utk.edu



4-H Poster
Art Contest Guidelines

POSTERS ARE DUE AT YOUR JANUARY MEETING!
• Must be a horizontal poster that is 14x22 inches
• Write name, grade, teacher and school on the back of your poster
• No 3D objects that extend more than 1/8 inch
• Nothing should be placed on or blocking the emblem
• The stem of the clover should always turn to the right
• Use the whole emblem, do not distort or wrap the dimensions
• No copyrighted characters (Mickey Mouse, Bugs Bunny, etc.)
• Do NOT fold or roll up your poster

Past County Poster Winners

Disqualified Posters

You CANNOT place objects on the clover The clover CANNOT be tilted




